From: noreply@pelham.ca on behalf of Mary Ann Joyce

To: Sarah Leach
Subject: public hearing meeting March 6th 2023
Date: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 3:54:54 PM

Concerns regarding development of homes aligning with 1435/1433 Station street Previous construction from Fonthill Yards caused my basement to flood, repairs done
at my cost What measures are being taken to prevent p ial flooding from happening again? How will noise/vibrations be controlled? Traffic flow is an issue already

how will that be managed?
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